
December 

Week 
One 

 
Sight 
Words 
came 
very 
my 
be 

 like  
one 

 
 

Point to each letter 
and say the sound. 
Repeat 2 times, saying 
the sounds more 
quickly. Draw a picture 
for each word. 
1. c…a…t 
2. c…u…p 
3. b…u…s 
4. b…o…x 
 
Draw a character in 
the story’s setting 
from a book you read 
today. 

Write each sight 
word 3 times. Write 
a sentence using 
each sight word. 
Underline each sight 
word. 
 
Read a book. Write 
the title. Draw a 
picture of your 
favorite part. Write 
a sentence about 
your favorite part. 
 

Make a list and draw 
pictures of your top 3 
favorite winter 
activities.  Write a 
sentence for each 
activity on your list. 
 
Write your sight 
words five times each 

Make a list and draw 
pictures of the clothes 
you will need to wear to 
play in the snow. Draw a 
picture of you wearing 
those winter clothes. 
 
Write your sight words 
five times each 

Write the sentence, 
complete the rhyming 
phrase and draw a 
picture. 
Did you ever see a goat 
riding in a 
____________? 
 
 
These sentences are 
mixed up.  Write the 
words in the correct 
order. 
 

1. a dog. we have 
2.  see I the cat. 

3.  I no! said 

Week 
Two 

 
Sight 
Words 

 
that 
saw  
we 
 has  
of 
am  

 

Point to each letter 
and say the sound. 
Repeat 2 times, saying 
the sounds more 
quickly. Draw a picture 
for each word. 
1. w…e…b 
2. b…e…d 
3. s…u…n 
4. t…e…n 
 
Write your sight 
words five times each 
 

Write each sight 
word 3 times. Write 
a sentence using 
each sight word. 
Underline each sight 
word. 
 
 

Make a list and draw 
pictures of your top 3 
favorite winter 
activities.  Write a 
sentence for each 
activity on your list. 
 
 

Say the first part of 
the word, pause, and 
then say the last part. 
Put the word together 
and draw a picture of 
the word. 
1. bathtu…b 
2. cor…n 
3. balloo….n 
4. car…d 
 
 

Write the sentence, 
complete the rhyming 
phrase and draw a 
picture. 
Did you ever see a 
mouse painting a 
____________? 
 
Write your sight words 
five times each 
 
 
 

Week 
Three 

 
Sight 
Words 

 
do 
no 
up 
an 
so 
 
 

Point to each letter 
and say the sound. 
Repeat 2 times, saying 
the sounds more 
quickly. Draw a picture 
for each word. 
1. d…o…t 
2. d…i…g 
3. j…u…g 
4. l…e…g 

Choose 5 of your 
favorite sight 
words.  Write a 
sentence using each 
sight word. 
Underline each sight 
word. 
 
 

Write three words 
from the ‘an’ word 
family. 
 
 
Choose five sight 
words to write five 
times each. 

Write three words 
from the ‘in’’ word 
family. 
 
 
Choose five sight words 
to write five times 
each. 
 

Write the sentence, 
complete the rhyming 
phrase and draw a 
picture. 
Did you ever see a pig 
wearing a 
____________? 
 
 
 
 

Week 
Four 

 
Sight 
Words 

 
Review 
all sight 
words 

Read a book. Write 
the title. Draw a 
picture of your 
favorite part. Write a 
sentence about your 
favorite part. 
 

Imagine that you 
are going fishing. 
Write a sentence 
about something you 
caught with your 
fishing pole. Draw a 
picture. 

Copy these sentences. 
End the sentences 
with a ., ?, or !. 
 
This cake is so tasty 
 
I like cake 
 
Did you try it 

Copy this sentence: 
 
I am in kindergarten. 
 
Draw a circle around 
the first word in the 
sentence. 
 
Draw a rectangle 
around the last word in 
the sentence. 

Copy this sentence: 
 
The pan is here. 
 
Count how many words 
and write the numeral 
ABOVE the sentence. 
 
Add an illustration 
BELOW the sentence. 

 

 

 

 


